NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Continuance of Public Hearing: Notice is further given that the public
hearing originally scheduled for the City of Corona City Council
regular meeting of March 2, 2022 (Agenda ltem 14 - Public Hearing
for the redrawing of Corona Member District Boundaries) has been
continued. The public hearing has been opened and continued by
the City Council to March 16, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. or thereafter.

| hereby certify that the foregoing is a full, frue and correct copy of a
notice posted as of 5:15 p.m. on the 7th day of March, 2022.
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Sy!vf\d Edwards
City Clerk




